
Unitarian Universalists

Realizing the Dream

Saturday, August 24, 2013
10:00 am rally

Lincoln Memorial
Washington DC

A half century ago, 1,000 Unitarian 
Universalists streamed out of All Souls 
Church to march for jobs and freedom. 

50 years later, we are still organizing 
to realize MLK’s dream. In the wake of 
this summer’s Supreme Court decision 
to strike down a key part of the Voting 
Rights Act and the acquittal of George 
Zimmerman in the killing of Trayvon 
Martin, we are called to take our faith 
into the streets once again.

Join Unitarian Universalists from 
around the region and the nation to 
celebrate the 50th anniversary of the 
1963 March on Washington’s March 
for Jobs and Freedom and the Rev. 
Dr. Martin Luther King Jr.’s “I Have 
a Dream” speech. Together, we will 
march, sing, pray, organize, and Stand 
on the Side of Love until Love has 
overcome all oppression.

Join us for a weekend of events
Dinner, Stories, and Music at All Souls Church

Friday, August 23, 6:30-8:30 pm 

Fun and exciting pizza dinner with protest sign making, singing, 
and stories from UUs who were at the 1963 March. To know 
how much food to provide, we ask that you RSVP to Jan Smart 
(smartjuanita@mac.com; put “MLK March” in the subject line). $5 
donation requested to cover food costs.

Unitarian Universalist contingent at 50th Anniversary March

Saturday, August 24, 10:00 am 

We will meet on the National Mall at the middle of the north side 
of the Re%ecting Pool (see map). Look for the Standing on the 
Side of Love banner. Come early (8:00 am) for pre-rally festivities. 
At 12:00 noon, we’ll start marching to the MLK Jr. Memorial. A 
celebration will take place in the &eld past the MLK Jr. Memorial 
a*er the march.

Worship and Reception at All Souls

Sunday, August 25, 10:15 am 

Please join us for our special Sunday morning worship service, 
with reception to follow.

All Souls Church Unitarian

1500 Harvard Street NW
Washington DC 20009

All Souls is a 10-minute walk from the 
Columbia Heights Metro stop and reachable 

by bus. See www.mata.com for info.

For more info or to volunteer, please 
contact Craig Dylan Wyatt (cdw@
rockrivertree.com; 202.425.4563)


